From:

To:
Subject: Letter of Comment
Date: June 27, 2017 11:48:20 AM

————— Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-15-17 10:48 AM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment _

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-15

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Johanne Baril

-- Phone --

-- Company --
Municipality of Val Rita-Harty

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Good morning,

You state in your communiqué dated June 15, 2017: "The OEB Community Meetings to review Hydro
One’s recent request to increase its distribution rates are starting today in Leamington, Ontario. The
amounts requested by Hydro One in its application to the OEB relate to its distribution business and do
not reflect any credits or other changes resulting from the Fair Hydro Act, 2017. Any amounts approved
by OEB will not impact the distribution line for the bill of most Hydro One customers, after the Fair
Hydro Act credits and changes are applied."

If the rate increase wl'll not impact "most" customers, kindly clarify which customers will be affected.
Regards, Johanne Baril, Mayor

-- Attachment --
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